
Who was voted class clown in the 8th grade?

The State Speech meet was this weekend in Blaine. Our section sent the top 3 in each of the 13 categories to compete with 
the best of the state. Only 4 of 39  from out section advanced into the final round. Competition was fierce.  Stacia Staska, Jojo 
Orbeck, Cookie and Peanut Smith competed and they did an outstanding job. I am so proud of them! They were among the top 24 in 
their category in the state of Minnesota. Congrats to them on a great end to a wonderful season!

Junior class Prom Committee meeting tomorrow at 1st lunch.

All permissions slips for Prom and Post Prom are due by THIS Thursday.  Bring them in asap!!

Juniors currently taking Honors Online classes:  You must register for fall classes this week!  Get your registration form 
from Mrs. Dayton so we can get you signed up. 

Those 10th & 11th graders wishing to take Honors Online classes next fall:  You must sign up for which classes 
you want to take on Mrs. Dayton's door.  This will be used to determine which Accuplacer tests you must take on April 17th during 
4th hour.

Mother Earth News! Do you know that our school recycles any plastic scotch tape holder and the round plastic tape holders from 
your classroom desk tape dispensers! Please save yours and bring them to our recycling area in the elementary foyer. 

The last day of ALC for the year will be Wednesday, May 21st.  All seniors attending ALC must have all work 
completed by this date to graduate on time.  Summer ALC will begin on Monday, June 2nd and will go for 6 weeks (on Mondays) 
from 3:00-5:00.  Students who have failed classes should plan on attending summer ALC to recover lost credits.  See Mrs. Dayton 
with questions.

Yearbooks will be delivered in May. This is a friendly reminder to students who still owe a balance on their yearbook order. 
You will not receive your yearbook until the balance is paid and notices will be mailed home next month for anyone with a balance 
due. Please see Mrs. Ryan if you have any questions.The following students still owe a balance on their yearbook order:  JD Beasley, 
Andrew DeMenge, Geno Hafslund, Seth Irwin, Sophia Jacobs, Jordan Kliewer, Alex Kowitz, Morgan Kowitz, Clay Laucamp, Jenny 
Rogers, Billy Staska, Stacia Staska, and Karlee Tierney.

LIBRARY BOOKS checked out and due from the beginning of school to February need to be returned!  Some have people 
waiting to read them!!  Payton Barnaby, Katie Boyd, Aaliyah Hart,  Cole Hoover,  Anna Lake, Bella Lake, Peyton Lorsung,  Korrina 
Michelson,  Jordan Orbeck, Justin Rian, Averie Seibert, Tristin Tresise, Madi Wyttenback.
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31 Days of School Left!

Today
• JH Track @ C.I.-CANCELLED

Tuesday
• 11th Grade Math MCAs
• Junior Class Prom Committee mtg.-1st lunch
• Homework Help
• Track @ Home-4pm
• SB & Bsb vs Two Harbors-Home

Wednesday
• 11th Grade Math MCAs
• ALC

Thursday
• Make Up Snow Day
• Accuplacer Testing-4th hr
• Homework Help
• Track @ Barnum-3:30pm/bus @ 2:15/dismissal @ 2pm
• BB & SB @ Silver Bay/Bus @ 1:15/dismissal @ 1:05

Friday
No School - Spring Break

Monday
• No  School - Spring Break
• JH Track @ Deer River-4pm
• SB @ East Central-4:30pm/Bus @ 2:15
• BsB @ Northland (JH also)/Bus @ 2:30pm


